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Senator Cash (written) asked: 
 
How many people currently in community detention or released into the 
community on bridging visas have been charged with a criminal offence? 
What are those offences? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Six clients who have been charged with minor criminal offences are currently 
in community detention. These did not result in a revocation due to the minor 
nature of the charge or other extenuating circumstances. 
 
The department has not been advised of any bridging visa holders in the 
community as at 15 October 2012 being charged with a criminal offence. 
 


